
LCJVS Daily Announcements 

Friday, February 7, 2025 
   
LCJVS Announcements: 
Here are few daily announcements to share:  
 

  
 
 
ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    
 
Please click on the Associate School links on our website (under High School) for updated or detailed information.  
Some schools forward daily announcements while others can be found directly on their website. 
 
AVON: 

• Singing Valentines: It's that time of year again...Singing Valentines! Starting Monday, 2/3 in the commons during 
your lunch period, you can purchase a Singing Valentine for a teacher, friend, or significant other. Show someone 
how much you care for just $5! Choose one of four great songs to be performed by our Acapella groups on 
February 13th, since there's no school on Valentine's Day! Questions? See an Aca member at the table or Mr. 
Moyseenko in the Choir Room.  

• TEE: If you are a junior thinking about becoming a teacher, make sure you attend the TEE information meeting. 
This meeting will discuss a great opportunity for you to get classroom experience during your senior year. Please 
sign up for the meeting in the Class of 2026 Google Classroom. See Mrs. Reinhard if your have any questions! 

• Learning Labs are Here: Learning labs are here for the 24-25 school year. Learning lab is available to students 
during 4th period, 7th period and before school. Stop by during your lunch, study hall or release. This is an 
opportunity to get extra help on assignments outside of your regular class period. Students, you must bring 
questions, assignments, class materials, or notes which you would like extra support on to the learning lab. Labs 
are available in math and science. For a full schedule of lab offerings, please see the signs posted around school, 
ask your teacher, or check your avoneagles gmail. If you wish to go to learning lab during your lunch, sign out a 
commons hall pass near the athletic office and head straight to get your lunch. You do not need to wait for your 
color to be called, or if you pack your lunch, you can report directly to the learning lab. If you are going to the 
learning lab during study hall, report directly to the learning lab before the bell rings. You do not need to check-in to 
study hall first. 

 
 
CLEARVIEW:      
 

• Attention Seniors: Please stop in the Guidance Office and dee Mrs. Jackson to confirm your name for Graduation, 
and to order your stole ($5.00 CASH ONLY). Make sure you order your Cap and Gown from Jostens. And finally, 
your school fees need to be paid to Ms. Campbell in the Main Office. 

• Mandatory Senior Class Meeting: Attention Seniors! Please mark your calendars for the following dates: They will 
be mandatory meetings on Friday, February 7th at 7:45am in the auditorium and also Friday April 4th at 7:45am in 
the auditorium. We will be discussing important graduation information. Please arrive ON TIME! If you do not attend 
these meetings, you WILL NOT be able to walk at graduation! JVS Seniors, you will have transportation back to the 
JVS those mornings. Please see your school counselor with any questions.   

• FBI Tour: We are excited to announce an exclusive opportunity for high school seniors across Lorain County to 
participate in a Cleveland FBI Student Tour on Wednesday, February 28th from 10:30am – 12:30 pm. This unique 
program, offered in partnership with the Cleveland FBI and the Lorain County BAC, provides students with a 
behind-the-scenes look at the FBI’s work and career opportunities. We can take five seniors on this visit. Please 
see Mrs. Ternes if you are truly interested in this opportunity.   

 
 

COLUMBIA:  
 

• Literature Club Fundraiser: Valentine’s Day is fast approaching! Make someone’s day extra special with a candy 
gram. For just $2, you can purchase candy grams for your family, friends, and teachers.  Members of both 
Literature Club and Leaders Club will be selling candy grams during lunch on February 5-11 and will be delivered 



on February 12 and February 13. Each person who purchases a candy gram will be put into a raffle to win 
flowers!  Please check your emailed announcements and the website or see Mrs. Taylor if you have any questions. 

• Attention Seniors: If you have not purchased your cap and gown, order now at jostens.com. The basic unit is 
$37.50 + tax. Please note, late fees will be added to all orders.  Go to our website for the direct link to the Columbia 
cap and gown item.  

• Softball: Any girls interested in playing softball this spring are invited to open cages on Saturday, Feb. 15th from 9-
10am at CMS. See Miss Scali with any questions.   

• Track Sign up meeting: Friday, Feb. 7th during rally for all students interested in participating in outdoor track and 
field this spring. If you are a JVS student, please contact Coach Potter at tpotter@clsdraiders.org. 

• Literature Club Meeting: We will meet Friday, February 7th after school in Mrs. Taylor’s room. 
 

 
ELYRIA 
 

• Football Training: If you are interested in playing football next year, we have weight training after school every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Additionally, we have skill sessions on Sundays for all potential players. If you 
have questions, see Coach Wilson or Coach Banyasz for information. 

• Basketball Tailgate Party: Attention freshmen and transfer students! Link Crew is hosting a Basketball Tailgate 
Party just for you! Join us on Tuesday, February 11th right after school until 4pm in the dining hall for walking tacos, 
games, prizes and more! The party is free, but you must buy a ticket if you want to stay for the games!  

• French Club Valentine Party: Come to French Club in room 209 on February 7th right after school! There will be 
Valentine’s Day themed games, crafts and snacks! You do not need to be in a French Class to attend. 

• Pop Up Pink Cookie Sale: Do you want to treat yourself or a loved one to pink cookies this Valentine’s Day while 
also supporting heart disease research? Come to our pop-up pink cookie sale on Thursday, Feb. 13th right after 
school. Proceeds are going to the American Heart Association. 

• ACT Boot Camp: College Now is hosting an ACT class on Saturdays, February 8th and 15th, at the Urban League. 
See Ms. Battle in the Team 1/3 office to register. 

 
FIRELANDS: 
 

• Chipotle Night: Attention Falcon families, the Sophomore class is having their Chipotle night on February 11th! 
Mark your calendars and join us for a Taco Tuesday at the North Leavitt Rd. (Amherst) Chipotle from 4pm -8pm for 
los burritos bonitos! Order online using promo code PZDR2NR.   

• Dodgeball: Student Council will be hosting a dodgeball tournament on 2/7. Sign-ups are in google classroom, each 
member of the team will need to bring in something to donate to the Lorain County APL, there is a list of donation 
items in google classroom. 

• Valentine’s Day Raffle: Do you want to win a prize for yourself or someone you care about? From now until the 
13th, Tri-M is selling tickets for a Valentine’s day raffle. The prizes include a $50 gift card, candy, and a Capybara 
stuffed animal. Tickets are being sold for $2 each or 5 tickets for $8. Tickets will be sold throughout lunch periods. 
Don’t miss out on a chance to win! 

• Seniors: Make sure you stop into Student Services to verify your name for your diploma.  
• Seniors: Any Senior who needs a mid-year transcript sent to their college needs to request it through Naviance. 

See Student Services if you have any questions.  
 
KEYSTONE    

 
• Attention Juniors: If you are interested in a career in Education, the TEE program will be here on Wednesday, 

Feb. 12th during WPT. If you would like to attend this information session, please email Miss Atkinson.  
• Leadership Book: This year’s leadership book study will feature The Score That Matters and take place on 

Friday’s during WPT. For more details, see Coach Griswold. 
• Carnation Sale: NHS is selling carnations to be delivered on Feb. 13th. They are on sale for $2 during lunch and 

you have the choice of pink or red. See a NHS member with any questions. 
• Valentines Sock Hop: Put your dancing shoes and get ready for the Valentines Sock hop! This groovy dance is 

FREE and on February 13th, from 7-10. Show off your retro style and moves and make this valentines eve a night to 
remember! And remember ladies. IT is your turn to ask the guys to the dance. 

• Attention All Students: The latest edition of The Keystone Kronicle is here! Be sure to scan one of the may QR 
codes throughout the building to stay up to date on the latest school news, sports, highlights, student spotlights, and 
more. Don’t miss out on exclusive articles written by your fellow students!  

• Winter Formal: Winter Formal is Saturday, Feb. 22nd from 7-10pm. Our out school guest forms are due Feb. 13th 
and are in the office. 

 
OBERLIN 

mailto:tpotter@clsdraiders.org


 
• Seniors: Seniors must turn in a senior photo to Mrs. Lahetta for the yearbook by March 1st. Please send it to 

@Rececca Lahetta 
• Donations needed: We are collecting socks and cans to donate to the OCS. Please bring in anything you can. 
• Winter Formal: Winter’s Semi-Formal Dance will be Saturday, February 22nd from 7pm to 10:30pm at the OHS All 

Purpose Room.  Colors are Pink, Red, White and Black. The cost is $10 for a single ticket and $18 for a couple 
ticket.  Theme is Sadie Hawkins!  

 
 
WELLINGTON 
 

• Winter Formal: Winter Formal will be February 8th in the EHS Cafeteria from 7pm to 10pm. Cost is $5 presale and 
$10 at the door.  

• Senior Photos, Quotes, and Superlatives: These are now live in the 2025 Senior Google Classroom! This is your 
chance to leave your mark and create lasting memories. All submissions must be in by April 11th, 2025. 

• Scholarships: Scholarships are available now. All seniors received a packet. If you did not receive a packet, 
please email Mrs. Wyman ASAP at dwyman@wellingtonvillegeschools.org. The deadline to turn in the Endowment 
scholarships is Friday, February 28th. No endowment applications will be accepted after Fe. 28th. All local 
scholarships are available and must be turned into Mrs. Wyman by Monday, March 3rd. No applications will be 
accepted after 3pm on March 3rd. 

• Seniors: Complete your FAFSA now! Seniors go to studentaid.gov to complete your FAFSA Form. If you need help 
completing the FAFSA please contact Mrs. Faust, College Now Advisor, or Mrs. Frantz. 
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